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I would like to Appeal to the board to please reconsider the decision that was given to allow planning
permission to a company or companies in the Braade strand/ Gweedore bay area in Donegal.

I like most people in the area; didnt see a planning notice, a sign on or around the area , or even anyone
talking about this until planning was given.

Did anyone physically come out and look at the this area or just look at a map in an office and stamp the
form?

We have one of the most beautiful scenic areas in Ireland, one that we would hope tourists would come to
as the wild Atlantic way is finally making an impact.

The size of the proposed oysterbeds would negate all the hard work thats been done.

Carrickfin Airport or Donegal has once again been shortlisted as one of the most scenic approaches in the
world!

This area is also a special area of Conservation and rightfully so.
I would therefore insist that a full Environmental impact Assessment be carried out as it is in other
European areas.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, it is very important for our community that this planning
permission is refused on Appeal.

Yours sincerely
Margaret Mc Donald

Co Donegal



